
    

    

 

Water Primary School 
Parental Permission Form - use of 
photographs & digital images 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During your child's time at Water Primary School, photographs & digital images may be taken of your 
son/daughter. These images may be used in a range of contexts:  
 

• Training courses  
• School publications, for example the prospectus  
• Local newspapers as part of media coverage of a school event  
• School website  
• Display  
• Twitter 
• Facebook 
• School Blog 

 
Personal details of the children will not appear in any school publication or on the website. However, 
individual pupils' names may appear in a local newspaper, if appropriate to the article. 
 
Please could you complete the permission slip below and return it to the school office as soon as 
possible. 
 
If you do not want your son/daughter to appear in any photographs, please contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely,   
Miss E McKay  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
I/We give permission for images of our son/daughter to be used by Water Primary School. 
 
Name of Child __________________________________________________Class ___________  
 
Signature ______________________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 
 
Print Name _____________________________________________________ 
 
Date   __________________________ 
 


